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Our School Pledge…… 

I promise to treat others with kindness and respect, keep our school safe, be ready to learn, have a posi-

tive attitude, and do my very best every day. I am a special person. I am a WILDCAT!!  

April 2024 

Friday 29– No School Teacher 

Work Day 

Monday 1-5— Spring Break 

Monday 8– No School- 

E-Learning 

Monday 8– National Library 

Week 

Tuesday 9– Return to school 

Tuesday 9– 5K & 4K Registra-

tion 

Wedneday 10– 1st Grade Field 

Trip 

Friday 19– 4K Field Trip 

Friday 19– KONA ICE 

Thursday 25–    2nd 

Grade Field Trip 

 

 
 
 
 
 
National Library Week 

  
National Library Week will be 
celebrated the week of April 8-
12 at BPS.  The national theme 
for 2024 is: “Ready, Set, Li-
brary!” It is a time to celebrate 
the contributions of our nation's 
libraries and librarians and to 
promote library use and support. 
As part of our celebration, BPS 
will sponsor our annual bookmark 
contest. Bookmarks are due to 
Mrs. Hogue, Media Specialist, by 
Thursday, April 11. Additional  
information regarding this contest 
can be found on our school web-
site and was given to the students 
to take home. Our winners will be 
announced after National Library 
Week. 



Reserve the Spirit Rock!!                        
Sponsored by PTO 

The Spirit Rocks in front of BPS are available by reservation to cele-

brate your child’s birthday or other special occasion!  

The cost to reserve is $10 per rock, per day, and you are responsi-

ble for providing paint and any other materials needed.  

No reservations will be made without payment and reservations 

are made in the office ONLY.  

  **VISITORS** 

                    When visiting our school, you        

                     must have your driver’s license  

                     or state- issued ID with a bar 

                     code on the back to sign in.                             

                                Thank you!! 

If your child 

is missing a jacket or coat, please ask him/her 

to check the lost and found. We have lots of 

items!! It is located across from the main office 

door. 

 

 

Please label all bookbags, lunchboxes, jackets 

and other personal items with your child’s 

name.  
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Please consider supporting the food 

drive. The items will be taken up by 

the Sheriffs Department on May 

22nd. Thank you for your support! 

Lost  

and  

Found 


